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| BACKGROUND

In the contemporary health landscape, "innovation" has become a pivotal buzzword, often touted as the solution to myriad
challenges. Yet, the true essence and impact of innovation remain subjects for deeper scrutiny and discussion. This session,
"Health Tech and AI Rising: Youth Edition," aims to dissect the concept of innovation, challenging conventional perspectives,
such as the idea of “reverse innovation”. The concept of innovation in global health often conjures images of cutting-edge
technology and digital solutions. The session aims to explore the full spectrum of innovation, from the latest technological
advances to the revitalization and integration of traditional medicine, arts, and narrative medicine.

This session will delve into these questions and showcase transformative ideas from young innovators across the globe,
highlighting their significant impact on public health and health system strengthening. Throughout the session, speakers will
address critical issues such as the scalability of grassroots innovations, the role of technology in democratizing health
access, and the impact of young leaders in reshaping health landscapes, particularly in the Global South. We will discuss the
dynamic interplay between innovative technologies and cultural practices in shaping health systems that are not only
effective but also equitable, thus advancing the discourse on what truly makes an innovation effective in the public health
sphere.

| OBJECTIVES

1. To showcase examples of both successes and failures of health tech and AI driven by young leaders from various regions,
particularly those from the Global South or underrepresented communities in the Global North. This includes discussing the
unique challenges they face, the solutions they have developed, and their journeys to making a significant impact on health
systems.

2. To analyze efficiency, effectiveness, equity, and scalability of innovations, highlighting their potential to offer high-quality
outcomes at lower costs. This includes a discussion on how the integration of local insights and resource-efficient
methodologies can lead to more sustainable and cost-effective products and services that benefit a broader audience.

3. To define and deconstruct “innovation” by critically examining what constitutes true innovation in global health,
challenging conventional narratives such as the concept of reverse innovation.

4. To foster collaborative learning among young innovators and health professionals, encouraging a dialogue that bridges
geographical differences and amplifies underrepresented voices.
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I am a Thai American writer & researcher from Chiang Mai, Thailand & currently based in Durham, NC, USA. A PhD student at
Duke University’s Nicholas School of the Environment, I work toward environmental justice, gender equality, & health equity
at the intersection of data & community-driven climate action.

I have worked in Thailand, Morocco, South Africa, & the US, & am grateful to have had the opportunity to collaborate with
colleagues & organizations across Asia, the Pacific, & sub-Saharan Africa. I am an inaugural Brown University Information
Futures Lab fellow working to center citizen science in climate & air pollution action, a 2022 Emerging Voices for Global
Health (EV4GH) fellow, a member of the Wedu (women’s leadership development nonprofit) Board of Directors, & an adjunct
faculty at UNC Chapel Hill.

As a Climate Justice fellow with the Center for Community Engagement, Environmental Justice and Health (CEEJH) at the
University of Maryland School of Public Health, I work to use my community scientist “hat” to identify solutions rooted in
environmental & climate justice in my communities.

I hold an MPH from UNC Chapel Hill & a BA (triple major in Neuroscience, Creative Writing, & Public Health) from Vanderbilt
University. In my free time, I love hiking, reading, photography & videography, yoga (RYT 200), & spending time with my
Thai bangkaew dogs.


